
Sent: 16/05/2024 8:39:11 AM
Subject: MOD 2024/0083

Good morning
I’d like to request the public pathway to Delmar from Tango be returned to its original form. My children and
husband walk this route and the current building works have made this significantly longer and more difficult
especially in the rain. Many St Luke’s children also use this path so is a huge inconvenience for many people.
Many thanks
Caroline Thomson
37 Tango Ave Dee Why
 


